September 2023 GVARC Club Meeting Minutes

Call to Order:
A meeting of the Green Valley Amateur Radio Club (GVARC) was called to order at
7:00 p.m. in Green Valley on September 13th, 2023.

Attendance:
There were 33 members in attendance, including 9 on Zoom.

Guests:
We welcomed Scott and Mike to the meeting. Unfortunately the volume from the
members seating area was insufficient to catch the last names of either guest.

Presentation:
Rick Rogers gave a presentation on setting up portable operating stations.

Reports:

A briefing on upcoming ham fest was provided by President Bruce Tewksbury.
Vice President Tom Lang provided information on the future Christmas party and
Winter Field Day.

The Secretary and Treasurer reports are posted on the club website.

A update on the October 14th Arizona QSO party was given by Rick Rogers.

A report on Drive Outs was presented by Linda Boeck.

An update on V/E testing was given by Dave Bowen.

A report on repeaters was provided by Ron Phillips.

Jon Otto gave a briefing on the website.

An update on the Simplex Net was given by John Lynn.

Tom and Sharon Smith reported on the recent Road Clean Up sponsored by the
club.

Motions:
No motions were made at this month’s meeting.

Adjournment:
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Secretary: Jeanne Crane, KJ7HCP Sent from my iPad



